
 

 

 

 

 
 

DD4 PRESS RELEASE 
 

After much discussion and planning, the Dorchester School District Four 
Board of Trustees has decided to forgo the District's Homecoming tailgate 
activities for this year. The District Board of Trustees and the District's 
Administration will continue to work on a plan to bring back these activities 
in the very near future. 
 
Dorchester School District Four is intentional when it comes to working on 
plans to ensure safety for students, staff and stakeholders in the District. 

 

 

 

 


